
To parents of all Middle School & High School students… 

This school year ditch the car and avoid the traffic back-ups at the school by 

encouraging your student to walk or bike instead of being driven to school.  Not only 

will you help reduce traffic congestion on campus, but you will also be helping your 

students to adopt healthy habits while encouraging them to be independent and 

responsible.  Walking to school allows for natural social distancing and is safe, 

healthy, and good for the environment.  All they need is a little nudge… 

 

 

 

Don’t miss out:  
Like our Facebook Page:   
@SafeRoutesChagrinPage    
 

https://www.facebook.com/SafeRoutesChagrinPage

